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Editorial

Dear Colleagues,

We are happy to publish the second issue of CSMJ in 2024. We are getting more submissions every day and this makes us happy. 

In this second issue of 2024, you can read the review article that gives important data about the role uf attachment in premature birth. The 
first research article establishes the role of maternal vitamin B12 deficiency and its association with infants’ vitamin B12 and homocysteine 
levels. The second article in this issue evaluates the incidence and risk factors for RSV infections in infants. It may be interesting to read this 
article as we are in the start period of RSV infections in children nowadays. The third article evaluated older people that required general 
surgery clinic hospitalization from emergency medicine department. The last study in this issue aims to identify the role of keeping partial 
carbon dioxide levels in normal ranges for prevention of intraventricular hemorrhage in preterm infants.

I think that these articles will provide insights for your knowledge, clinical practice and further  studies. Hoping to meet you with interesting 
articles in the third issue of CSMJ. 

Best regards,

On Behalf of Deputy Editors, Associate Editors, and Editorial Secretary 

Merih Çetinkaya

Editor-in-Chief
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